
      

 

New York, 6th June 2024 

Excellency, 

 

Sir/Madam, 

 

The Co-Facilitators for the intergovernmental process for the Declaration on Future Generations remain 

appreciative of the valuable contribution and efforts of the stakeholders towards ensuring its progress, as 

part of the preparatory process for Summit of the Future. 

 

Reference is made to the letter, dated 31st May 2024, transmitting the REV1 of the Declaration on Future 

Generations and the corresponding Explanatory Note.  

 

In this regard, and mindful of the ongoing intergovernmental negotiations, we plan to convene a virtual 

stakeholder briefing on 12th June 2024, from 10:00am to 12:00pm EDT. This briefing is being held 

subsequent to the reading of the REV1 on 10th June, and will serve as an opportunity for the Co-Facilitators 

to provide stakeholders with an update on the intergovernmental process and receive their feedback.  

 

Stakeholders interested in participating in the briefing are required to register via this link. A link to the 

virtual meeting room will be shared with registered participants before the event. During the meeting, the 

Secretariat will indicate in the chat box how connected stakeholders can inscribe on the list of speakers. 

 

To ensure equitable and effective participation, each stakeholder representative will be allotted two (2) 

minutes for interventions. In preparing their interventions, we kindly encourage all speakers to reflect on 

the REV1 of the Declaration on Future Generations which is accessible via the website.  

 

We kindly request that Member States share this letter with the relevant stakeholder groups in their 

respective countries. We also invite Member States and Observer delegations to join the briefing on 12th 

June 2024 to hear the views of all stakeholders and representatives. There is no registration required for 

Member States and Observers, who will receive the link via e-deleGATE.  

 

We count on your continued support and active engagement.  

 

Please accept the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

                                                                                                                                   

Yoka M.G. Brandt           Brian Wallace                                       

Permanent Representative of               Permanent Representative of       

the Kingdom of the Netherlands              Jamaica to the United Nations  

 to the United Nations 

 

 

Permanent Mission of Jamaica 
         to the United Nations 

 

https://www.un.org/sites/un2.un.org/files/sotf-dfg-co-facs-letter-rev1-explanatory-note-and-update-on-intergovernmental-process.pdf
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_nJljlkzbRPioVS6qh_btfg
https://www.un.org/en/summit-of-the-future/declaration-on-future-generations

